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15th November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class 
 
We would like to celebrate the end of our traditional tales unit with a dress up day on Friday 3rd 
December 2021. 
  
The children can dress up as their favourite character from a traditional tale such as: Little Red 
Riding Hood or The Big Bad Wolf.  Please see some pictures below for ideas.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have a copy of the story book please bring this in for the children to look at and share with 
their friends.  Please would you label the book with your child's name so that we can match the 
children up correctly at the end of the day with the correct story.  
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Collins 
Reception Class Teacher  
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